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1. Background
1.1  At the Board meeting in December, members asked that the Chief Officers 

Group (COG) consider a revised title for the Board (Highland Public Service 
Partnership Performance Board) to reflect its wider leadership role in public 
service reform.   
 

1.2 At the COG meeting in January three options were proposed, as: 
 Highland Community Planning Partnership 
 Highland Community Planning Board 
 Collaborate Highland  

Planning and delivering for Highland together 
 

1.3 Board members are asked if any of these are preferred for the Board title. 
 

1.4 Membership of the Board was also to be considered given the wider range of 
bodies involved in delivering public services.  Board members also noted that 
many other bodies were involved in community planning structures at the 
thematic and area levels.  A separate paper to this meeting identifies five 
strategic priorities for the Board to consider.  Given that form should follow 
function, once the priorities are finalised it is proposed that membership of the 
Board is reviewed. 
  

 
2. Recommendation 
2.1 Board members are asked to consider if any of the options at Paragraph 2.1 for 
naming the Board are preferred and to note that a review of membership should take 
place once CPP strategic priorities are finalised. 
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